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Subject: Re: Due date of designated donation to Tainan earthquake disaster

Dear Council Secretary Yeh,
Please allow me to respond on behalf of Rebecca Daou.

[ can confirm that at the recent Board Meeting in Savannah a special request
was made to extend the period during which MD 300’ s donations will be designated
for Tainan earthquake relief. This request was approved and the period has been
extended until March 31. So, all donations from Taiwan from February 6 - March
31 will be made available to help fund Tainan-related projects.

Please convey this information to Council Chairperson Chen. If, in addition to
this e-mail, Council Chairperson Chen would like to receive a letter noting this
change, we would be happy to send one to him.

Thanks so much for your kind hospitality during Chairperson Preston’ s recent
visit. Thank you, also, for your assistance with this matter.

Warm regards,

Chris




